Dear Customers:

At FT Solutions, we truly value your partnership and want to sincerely thank you for your continued support. In order to continue delivering high-quality products and exceptional
service, we are making strategic adjustments to our pricing model to suppaort long-term sustainability and performance.

Due to the changing economic environment, FT Solutions is announcing a price increase on products that will take effect for shipments beginning on June 01, 2025. A detailed
listing of those increases will be sent in a separate email within 2 weeks.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. Regards,
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